
 

February 1, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Larry Powell, Chairperson 

House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources 

Statehouse, Room 149-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Powell: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2551 by House Committee on Agriculture and Natural 

Resources 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2551 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2551 would amend current law by increasing the maximum allowable cost of a three 

year vessel registration from $30 to $60. 

 

 According to the Kansas Department of Wildlife, Parks and Tourism, passage of HB 

2551 would have no immediate fiscal effect.  If the bill were to pass, the agency would then need 

to take regulatory action to increase the registration fee.  The agency does not plan to increase 

the fee at this time. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Chris Tymeson, Wildlife, Parks & Tourism  


